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Bulletin:  18-012 

 

 
 

Date:    November 16, 2017         
   
To:   District Chief Business Officers 
 District Fiscal Directors 

Personnel and Payroll Directors 
Charter School Administrators 

  
From: Nghia Do, Advisor – DBAS 
 
Re:   California State Teachers’ Retirement System (CalSTRS) Workshop 

 
The purpose of this bulletin is to inform Districts that CalSTRS will conduct a workshop on January 16, 
2018 from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  at the Santa Clara County Office of Education – Eastside/San Jose 
Room, 1st Floor, North Building.  The workshop will include the following topics: 
 

1. Membership and Elections 
2. Creditable Compensation:  CalSTRS 2% at 60 
3. Creditable Compensation:  CalSTRS 2% at 62 
4. Additional Duties and Outgrowth Activities 
5. Cash Balance Overview 

 
All human resource and payroll staff both experienced and newly hired are encourage to attend this 
workshop.  To register, please click on the link below: 
 
 

http://santaclara.k12oms.org/1041-142843 
 

 
 

 
Please distribute this memo within your District as deemed appropriate. 
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